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conducted as part of the Parks Master Plan Update, showed 38% of respondents in 
favor of a new community center, 27% opposed, and 35% with no opinion. 

DISCUSSION 

The initial stage of this project is to create a master plan for the site which will lay the 
groundwork for long-term re-development and phased implementation. The process 
will include extensive public outreach and community stakeholder involvement as well 
as cost benefit programming analysis. 

The first step towards a creation of a Ladera Linda Park Master Plan is the creation of a 
Request for Proposal to be distributed to firms with experience in this field. The likely 
scope of services will include site analysis and assessment, community outreach and 
public input, park master plan schematics, project specific webpage support, and a 
fundraising plan. In addition, support is requested for design development, including 
phasing of the overall selected plan. There will be a particular emphasis on public 
outreach and involvement throughout the process. 

Upon approval tonight, staff will prepare a draft RFP for approval at a subsequent City 
Council with the intention of sending it out to experienced firms by November, 2015. 

CONCLUSION 

The buildings at Ladera Linda Park are in poor condition. The current CIP calls for 
demolition and replacement of the buildings after a Master Plan process is completed 
for that site. Staff is requesting authorization to proceed with an RFP to locate an 
appropriate firm to facilitate a Master Plan. 

ALTERNATIVES 

1) Direct staff to not proceed with the creation of an RFP for Ladera Linda Park. 
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